
Around the world, as we celebrate the life and works of
ROBERT BURNS,

the Chieftain & Committee send warm greetings from 

Singapore St. Andrew's Society

Our Burns Supper & Ceilidh will take place on January 28th and
will be attended by local and international guests and dignitaries.

And there’s a hand, my trusty fiere!
and gie’s a hand o’ thine!

And we’ll tak’ a right gude-willie waught,
for auld lang syne

View Our Program

https://online.pubhtml5.com/gicf/uiun/#p=1

